August 10 Update:
The 15th Annual Run Through Time is currently still scheduled for Sunday, October 11!

The COVID race plan will be submitted to the Chaffee County Department of Public Health within the next
week and will be communicated to all race participants once it's been given the final approval. The major
objective will be to hold a positive and safe race experience for runners, volunteers, other trail users, and the
Salida community in general, while adhering to all local and state health COVID regulations.

The race courses will be finalized soon as well, taking into account trail conditions and also social distancing
amongst racers. This will also be communicated to runners as soon as approval is given from permitting
agencies.

I've received multiple emails asking whether there is room for additional runners in the October race who
hadn't originally signed up in March. That answer is most likely yes, but for now, registration remains closed.
Once a final participant number has been approved by the county, I'll have a better idea of how many
additional entrants may be able to register. | do not plan to re-open registration before September however.

I've also received emails asking whether or not this race is absolutely a go for October. My answer is that I'm
very optimistic, and will be working very closely with the Chaffee County Department of Public Health to
successfully host this event. Chaffee County's COVID rate in the general population has remained low
throughout the past 5 months. If the situation remains about the same in the next 2 months, then things should
proceed as planned with this event. If our area has a large increase in COVID cases, then the situation may
change. Please know that there is no 100% guarantee in this situation, but that as of now, the Run Through
Time is scheduled to proceed.

Kristy Falcon

Race Director

June 10th Update:

Thank you for your patience while plans for a new event date take shape, and for your support of a reschedule
of this race. All four permitting agencies have given their approval of a reschedule, and the Scout Hut has
been booked. The 2020 Run Through Time will now take place on October 11.

All race entries will be rolled over to October or to next year, depending on participant preference. An email
was sent out to all participants on June 10 regarding registration options - this email text is also available here.

More information on this website will be updated later this summer regarding the October race.

We hope everyone is doing well and staying healthy, and we look forward to hosting the Run Through Time in
October!


https://chaffeerunning.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Sent-email-to-RTT-participants-June.pdf
https://chaffeerunning.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Sent-email-to-RTT-participants-June.pdf

